
 
 

YPW PARENT ASSOCIATION 

VOLUNTEER SIGN - UP 

We need at least one volunteer per classroom to serve as the PA Classroom representative. 
The Classroom representative brings information from PA back to the classroom and helps 
coordinate school-wide events held in the fall and spring (Family Gatherings and Week of 
the Young Child and Staff Appreciation Week). 
 
We also need volunteers for everything, including such PA events Family Gatherings and the 
Staff Holiday Breakfast (in December). 
 
Volunteering for an event can range from event planning, set up or clean up at the event, 
shopping for supplies, running an activity for the children at YPW, etc. It usually 
only requires one or two hours of your time. 
 
Please sign up and help the YPW Parent Association achieve a great year for children, staff, 
and parents! 
 
The first meeting of the year is Tuesday, December 7th from 5:00 to 6:00 pm, free childcare 
will be available. Your attendance is not required, but PA will be making year-long funding 
and scheduling decisions at that meeting. 
 
Thanks for your help! 
 
 
Classroom: 
Classroom Representative Volunteer:_____________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Family Gathering Volunteer: _____________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Family Gathering Volunteer: _____________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Week of the Young Child Volunteer: _____________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Week of the Young Child Volunteer: _____________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Interested in Volunteering? _____________________________________ 
Interests: _____________________________________ 
 
Interested in Volunteering? _____________________________________ 
Interests_____________________________________ 


